
Donna Birkholz 
 
The DEQ must continue to keep their records open and available to the public. Asking the public to
pay for access to the records directly contradicts that, and erects a wall which makes democratic
participation difficult. We should not need to pay in order to access information from the DEQ's
records about our air, water, etc.
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